Our Mother of Sorrows Students are
Active Christians, Active Community Builders, Responsible Global Citizens and Engaged Learners
Walking with Christ
 
Kindergarten Parent Newsletter for May 15, 2017
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents, 
 We begin our last week of school…where did the time go?  What an amazing year we have had!  
 
Spelling Words: love     Mom     Dad     girl     but     no     now 
**Please practice the spelling words every day with your child.  It is important that they make up sentences using the spelling words (5 words in a sentence), spell the words out loud, or write the word as they spell it out loud.   

Homework:  
         Monday:  Homework - We Believe Chapter 24 "We Celebrate Jesus' Gift of Himself" pages 39 & 40. On page 39 draw and color a picture of Jesus and his friends at the Last Supper. On page 40 complete each sentence with one of the words in the word bank.
         Tuesday:  Homework - Religion - We Believe Chapter 25 -"We Care About Others As Jesus Did" pages 41 and 42. Please sing the song on page 41 with your child. On page 42 they are to write a story about one of the three pictures telling how the people are helping each other.
         Wednesday: Homework - Religion - "We Celebrate That Jesus is our Friend" Chapter 26 pages 43 - 44. On page 43 Have your child circle the people that are Jesus' friend and draw a picture of themselves. On page 44 have your child read all the shells and then color the shells that shows others you are a friend of Jesus.
.
Reminders for the Week:
        Wednesday: School Mass at 8:30 AM/8th Grade Graduation
         Thursday: Spelling Test
**Please send an Extra Tote Bag so your child can take home end of the year books and supplies, etc.  
         Take Home Folders will go home
         Friday:  Students arrive at school by 8:00 AM
         End of the Year Program @ 9 AM
[bookmark: _GoBack]         OMOS Summer Kick-off on the field at 5:30 PM

Important Information about the last day of school:
May 19th—Last day of School for Kindergarten.  Please do not send a snack or lunch on that day. Children need to be at school at the regular 8:00 AM start time and we encourage students to wear their Sunday best. The program will be in Parish Hall at 9:00 AM.  Your child’s report card and memory book will be available for pick up after the award ceremony.  
 
We cannot thank you enough for all of your support this year!  It is wonderful to see the progress that your child has made.  Now it is time to rest and recharge!  Have a wonderful summer vacation and may the Lord continue His Blessings on you!  
 
 
Mrs. Stachovic and Mrs. Keller 



ey et
Tt e o o s s cn ko
e e oo 8 Vi

B R i Fane oo oty ke cn

T detw s e e a2
e e e far s
B Lo



